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Latest on military matters is a letter Paul Hoch sent to Anne a few weeks back as a followup to a meeting we 

had following the Experts Conference.  Paul has some source who claims to have information about pre- and 

post-assassination military intelligence records on Oswald.  Paul gave the name of the individual, and the last 

known phone number.  As I understand it, the person no longer uses that number.   He also provided the 

names of other researchers who may have some information, but I think Anne has had a hard time tracking 

them down.Paul also provided some Naval records concerning the ONI file on Oswald.  Some of these I have 

seen before, but I hadn't seen a memo from the head of NIS to the Navy General Counsel in 1978.  This memo 

was in response to the HSCA request for records from DoD.  It is possible that we have this memo here 

somewhere, but I hadn't seen it before Paul sent it.   The memo provides the "history" of the ONI file and 

includes some chain of custody documents for it.  It also has a short description of the organization of ONI 

during the late 1950s-1960s, as well as the people involved.  I found that helpful in our ongoing attempt to 

understand the organization of military intelligence.  That is pretty much the latest.  Now that Chris is finished 

with the high school program, he and I plan to get together (hopefully today) and continue with the 

organizational project.   
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